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o Beginning March 17, 2020, the City of San Ramon will 
suspend sales of Clipper Cards at City facilities, until further 
notice.  

o Public Transit service, provided by County Connection, will 
continue with normal schedules for fixed route and express 
bus service(with the exception of the 600 school series 
routes, which will not operate until further notice).   

o County Connection paratransit service will remain as is.  
o The GoSanRamon! On Demand Transportation Service will 

remain as is.   
o Please check the County Connection website for updates: 

 https://countyconnection.com/ 
 https://countyconnection.com/paratransit/ 

o If you have any questions, please contact County 
Connection at 925-676-7500, or the City of San Ramon 
Transportation Division at 925-973-2650. 

 

 

 


